Downtown Elkin, Inc. Minutes
Call to Order:  A regular meeting of the Downtown Elkin, Inc members was held in Elkin, NC at the Yadkin Valley Chamber of Commerce on December 10, 2015fillin "date" \d "".  The meeting convened at 8:30 A.M.fillin "time" \d "", Larry Irwin called the meeting to order. Officers attending were Cicely McCulloch, Vice-President, Connie Song, Treasurer and Vicki Roberts, Secretary.  Members in attendance were Phillip Lyles, Dave George and Jennifer Blackburn.  
Approval of Minutes: Motion was made by Jennifer Blackburn and seconded by Dave George to approve the minutes of the November 12th, 2015 meeting. Motion carried.
Treasurer’s Reports:

	2015-
	November
	 
	 
	 
	 

	Date
	Descriptions
	Check #
	Payment
	Memo
	Deposit

	11/02/2015
	Deposit (TDA) for Cruise  $350.33 + $700
	 
	 
	check
	 $           1,050.33 

	11/02/2015
	WIFM Radio ad for cruise
	1823
	 $            200.00 
	 
	 

	11/02/2015
	Graphic's Printing for Halloween poster
	1824
	 $              63.13 
	 
	 

	11/02/2015
	CAVU 2000 postcards and 50 posters for light up night
	1825
	 $            230.55 
	 
	 

	11/03/2015
	Deposit (Light up Night sponsors local)
	 
	 
	checks
	 $                300.00 

	11/03/2015
	GoDaddy Economy Hosting renewal 
	online
	 $              71.88 
	 
	 

	11/12/2015
	Welborn Electric cruise
	1827
	 $            240.00 
	 
	 

	11/12/2015
	Tri-county award sign  cruise
	1828
	 $               74.73 
	 
	 

	11/20/2015
	Deposit (Light up Night $600 and membership $50 wellsfargo)
	 
	 
	checks
	 $               650.00 

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 Total Deposit 
	 $           2,000.33 

	 
	 
	 
	 
	Prev-Balance
	$44.82 

	 
	 
	 
	 
	Total Bal.
	 $           2,045.15 

	 
	Total Expenses
	>>>>>
	 $          880.29 
	 
	 $              880.29 

	 
	 
	 
	 
	New Bal.
	 $         1,164.86 


Connie noted some sponsorship money and gift cards were directly paid to the organizers of the Light up Night committee.  Per our Solicitation license we have to disclose all monies contributed to DTE, Inc events.  She will address this with LUN committee to avoid next year and make sure everything goes through DTE, Inc.

Connie will provide report of activity on website monthly.  33 members for 2015

Board and committee reports:  
Light Up Night Update – members attending meeting said it was successful and well attended.  Harry’s, 222 Public House, Royalls all said outside of the meeting they had good sales nights.

Christmas Parade Update – December 13 at 3:00.  Lots of interest this year with participation but we have lost some sponsorships.  Have raised enough money to cover expenses for event.  Working on Ordinance with towns to pass stating parade day and time annually to cover parades going forward for permitting.
Adjournment:   Meeting was adjourned at 9:15 am. Respectfully Submitted by:
Vicki Roberts, Secretary
